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C TCVS            Hull Town Council Vicars Salary Committee                1849 
 
Historical Background: Since 1661 and the act which separated the parish from Hessle, 
Hull Town Council had paid a stipend of £100 towards the maintenace and support of the 
vicar of Holy Trinity Church. In January 1849 the council decided to appoint a committee to 
investigate the raising of this stipend since 1842. This would find that some collectors had 
not, according to the committee, been diligent enough in their duties. Having reported back to 
the full council in May 1849, the committee was dissolved. 
 
Custodial history: Records created as part of the work of the Vicars Salary Committee and 
routinely transferred from the Town Clerks Department 
 
Description: Committee records including minutes, resolutions, a letter and accounts 
 
Arrangement:  
 C TCVS/1  Draft minutes   1849 
 C TCVS/2  Draft resolutions  1849 
 C TCVS/3-4  A letter and accounts 1849 
 
Extent: 8 items 
 
Related material: The main series of records relating to the Vicar's Salary Rate can be 
located at C WV 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
C TCVS/1 Draft minutes of the Hull Vicars Salary Committee 

2 items 
 

1849 

C TCVS/1/1 Draft minutes of the Hull Vicars Salary Committee 
1 item 
 

31 Jan 1849 

C TCVS/1/2 Draft minutes of the Hull Vicars Salary Committee 
1 item 
 

c.Feb 1849 

C TCVS/2 Draft resolutions of the Vicars Salary Committee 
4 items 
 

1849 

C TCVS/2/1 Draft resolution regarding the summoning of collector, 
William Beeton 
1 item 
 

31 Jan 1849 

C TCVS/2/2 Draft resolution regarding the summoning of collector, 
William Beeton 
1 item 
 

21 Feb 1849 

C TCVS/2/3 Draft resolution regarding the summoning of collector, 
William Beeton 
1 item 
 
 
 

28 Feb 1849 
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C TCVS/2/4 Draft resolution regarding the need to take action 

against those who do not pay the vicars salary 
1 item 
 

25 Apr 1849 

C TCVS/3 Letter from William Jarvis to the Hull Town Council 
regarding the collection of the Vicars Salary 
1 item 
 

c.Jan 1849 

C TCVS/4 An account of money collected by William Beeton 
presented to the Hull Vicars Salary Committee 
1 item 
 

c.1849 

 


